Monday 9t September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers of children in Year 4

Due to having to cancel the library trip last academic year because of the bad weather,
we have reorganised a visit to the Gainsborough Library for the Year 4 children. The
visits will be as follows:

o Willow class (Mrs Dawson) - Wed 11th September
o Silver Birch class (Miss Trayer) - Wed 25th September

Whilst there, your child will learn all about the library and the class will choose books
with their class library card to share within school. Children will be walking down to the
library after morning registration and will be back in school in time for their lunch. Please
can you make sure your child comes to school on the day with a coat and suitable shoes
for walking to and from the Gainsborough Library.

There are many wonderful benefits of reading as a child, and reading for pleasure not only
benefits their education, social and cognitive development but also their well-being and
mental health.

If you have any concerns about the school trip, please contact White’s Wood Academy’s
school office by 3:00pm on Tuesday 10t September.

Thank you very much.

Kind regards,

Class Teacher (Willow)




